Foundation Homework
Thursday 17th October 2019

We have continued to have lots of fun this week, exploring all the different things available to us throughout the entire Foundation Stage. This week we have focused around the topic of ‘Birthdays’. We have enjoyed various different activities throughout the week, including:
· Enjoyed a birthday tea party in the play dough area.
· Written party invitations and posted them out to the recipients. 
· Enjoyed playing with a ‘Kipper’s Birthday’ small world area.
· Practiced our counting skills by placing a certain number of items within a party bag in the outdoors.
Next week we will be focusing upon the theme of ‘Halloween’. For homework this week, we would like you to organise a costume for your child to wear on the last day of term, to help celebrate this time of year during our Halloween Party Day.
Notes:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Can children only be sent into school with water within their bottles, no juice is allowed.  
We hope your children have continued to enjoy their first couple weeks at Victoria Dock Primary school! If however, you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
